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Circular No :RIAH/042/AY 2022-23 

Date :1ST  September,2022                                           

 
Dear Parents,  
Literacy is a bridge from misery to hope. .. 

While life is busy, we continue to make an effort to give our children a wider range of 

experiences so they can develop and learn. Early community service and volunteer training 

increases a child's likelihood of volunteering as an adult and helps them develop into more 

sensitive and caring people. Children should therefore be exposed to service-oriented 

activities and behaviours beginning with their school years. 

In addition to academics, we at RIAH are committed to providing our students with fresh 

experiences and conducive learning settings. Children can participate in community service 

by doing something as basic as feeding the homeless or showing courtesy to strangers. Such 

small deeds of kindness have a profound impact on a child's personality over time. The 

COMMUNITY SERVICE project for this month is 

EACH ONE TEACH ONE 

This month's activity is a continuous endeavour. This includes your obligation to educate any 

ancillary staff members employed by your household or your society. You should work on 

enhancing their knowledge in any discipline of your choice if they can read and write in basic 

English and their native dialect. Every Saturday that falls in the month of September must be 

used for this activity and it must be documented in a file. By September 26, 2022, the same 

must be submitted to your respective class  teacher. 

Suggestions for documentation 

The first page should have the following details and the remaining pages should have a 

detailed description of what you did on Saturdays 

OBJECTIVE 

THE BENEFICIARY  

ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED 

DATES                                                                                    
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Please note hardcopies to be submitted along with your name and Grades mentioned. 

Best wishes! 

 
 
Warm regards, 

Sonika Kochhar  Girotra 

 

Principal 

 


